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We are thrilled to announce that Phillips Pharma Group has recently achieved QUAMED 

certification against the World Health Organization (WHO) Good Storage and Distribution 

Practices (GSDP) standards for our supply chain operations in Tanzania. This milestone 

underscores our unwavering commitment to quality, patient safety, and excellence. 

 

Why Is This Certification Significant? 

1. Patient-Centric Approach: 

○ Our investments and decisions have always been guided by one central 

principle: the well-being of the patients we serve. This certification validates 

our dedication to ensuring that every pharmaceutical product reaches patients 

in optimal condition. 

○ By adhering to WHO GSDP standards, we prioritize patient safety above all 

else. 

 
2. Adherence to International Standards: 

○ The WHO GSDP standards are globally recognized as the gold standard for 

pharmaceutical supply chain management. They cover critical aspects such 

https://quamed.org/quality-certification-program/


as storage conditions, distribution practices, and quality control. 

○ By meeting these rigorous requirements, we demonstrate our alignment with 

best practices endorsed by WHO and the global health community. 

 
3. Quality Assurance at Every Step: 

○ From procurement to distribution, our supply chain processes adhere to strict 

quality controls. This certification reinforces our commitment to maintaining 

the highest standards at every stage. 

○ Our teams work tirelessly to ensure that medications are handled, stored, and 

transported in a manner that preserves their efficacy and safety. 



Breaking New Ground in Sub-Saharan Africa 
 
We are not just celebrating a certification; we are breaking new ground. Phillips Pharma 

Group proudly stands as the first private organization within the Sub-Saharan African region 

to achieve QUAMED certification. It is with immense pleasure as we add this star to our 

growing list of achievements as we are also the first to hold ‘double QMS certification’ 

within our industry within this region. Our previous milestone was for ISO 9001:2015 

standards. 

 

 
 



 
 
This achievement reflects the collective efforts of our dedicated team, who work tirelessly to 

ensure that life-saving medications reach those who need them most. It also positions us as 

leaders in supply chain excellence, setting a precedent for others in the industry. Read more 

on our success through the lens of the certification partner. 

 

Our Commitment Continues 
 
As we celebrate this milestone, we remain steadfast in our mission: to improve healthcare 

outcomes by delivering safe, effective, and high-quality pharmaceuticals. Our patients 

deserve nothing less, and we are honored to play a vital role in their well-being. 

 
Thank you to all the stakeholders involved for your continued support, and stay tuned for 

more updates as we continue to raise the bar in supply chain excellence. We continuously 

look forward to working with likeminded partners in this space; give us a shout through 

easily accessible links on our website. 

https://quamed.org/celebrating-excellence-qcp-gsdp-certification-for-phillips-pharmaceuticals-distributors/

